From: I

Sent: 10/11/2024 4:04:27 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Harbord Hotel Rezoning

Rezoning of this land will set a dangerous precedent in our beautiful residential area of

freshwater
.a development of this type should only be considered in the existing commercial district of

Lawrence street (if at all)

.please listen to the local community and residents (not property developers )
This development is overwhelmingly opposed

Glenn myers

Sent from my iPhone





